Dear Editor,

I would like to thank the many people who helped contribute to the success of the Holley Wrestling Club and the Gold Force Wrestling Club Tournaments; both held on Saturdays in April. Well over 500 wrestlers competed in those two tournaments combined over two weekends. These tournaments take months of planning and without the help and support of the many people and organizations, the tournaments would not have been successful.

I would like to give special thanks to the following: Holley and Gold Force Wrestling Club parents and families, Holley Central School student helpers, Holley Wrestling Booster Staff, Holley and Gold Force Wrestling Club Coaches and Officers, New York Sportswear, Wal-Mart of Brockport, Holley Central School Custodial Staff, Board of Education and Administration, Kellie Keys and the Holley Recreation Department, Holley Emergency Medical Staff and Ambulance Crews, Mr. Jak Kohman and the Holley Boy Scout Troop 59 and to anyone else that may have been omitted.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

John J. Grillo Tournament Director Holley Central School